
 
 
 
 

Shadow Scrutiny Panel Inquiry
 
 

The Shadow Scrutiny Panel chaired by Senator E.P. Vibert has agreed to undertake a
scrutiny review of the following -

 
Agri-Environment Scheme (later renamed Countryside Renewal)

 
and has the following terms of reference -

 
 
            (i)            To review the policies to safeguard and enhance the environment
                                    which was approved by the States on 25th and 26th July 2002
and                               subsequent related work undertaken to implement the policy.
 
            (ii)            To consider submissions to the Fundamental Spending Review in     
                        support of the scheme.
 
            (iii)            To make recommendations to the appropriate Committees.
 
            (iv)            To assess the consequences of non-implementation or partial
                                                implementation for the Island as a whole and the
countryside in                                 particular.
 
Any persons or interested groups wishing to make a written submission should forward it to
the following address to arrive no later than 28th May 2004 -
 
            Agri-Environment (Countryside Renewal) Scheme
            Scrutiny Office, States Building, St. Helier, JE1 1BA or
 
            e-mail “scrutiny@gov.je” or
            Fax: 512798
 
NOTE: It is possible that any evidence submitted will be made public. If this gives
cause for concern, please contact the Scrutiny Office.
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